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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2013 9:00 AM
To: Ron Silberman; 'norm ozaki'
Subject: Request for Well Decommissioning; 1240 Powell Street, Emeryville (Garza Associates; 

RO2869)

Ron and Norm, 
I wanted to let you know that the 60 day public comment period closed yesterday PM.  ACEH received just one call in 
regards to the pending closure of the case.  It was not substantial in content, mainly asking for very general case details.  
Consequently, you may now proceed with well decommissioning (presuming that drill rig scheduling has occurred as 
previously requested).  ACEH requests submittal of a well decommissioning report by June 24, 2013.  The report 
should include required well permits, a description of the decommissioning process, relevant dates, required DWR forms, 
and etc.   Usually it is just a few pages of text.  The report is due in less than two weeks, but is intended to provide closure 
by June 30th.  Let me know if this will be a problem. 
Should you have questions, please let me know. 
Thanks, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


